
  

 

 
Client Services/Advisory Committee 

Wednesday, June 27, 2018 at 6:00 p.m. 
Assembly Room – Section A 

Committee Members:  Staff: 

Victor Guzman, Chair  

  Preeti Subramaniam 

Mary Soldato 

Shannon Hines 

Daniel Clancy 

Herminio Escalante 

 

David Grisey 

Jenny Needham 

Sheila James 

Julie Lopez 

Ardena Bartlett 

Lucina Galarza 

Laura Palma 

Elisa Herzog 

 

 

AGENDA 

•   Call to Order – Director Victor Guzman (6:00 – 6:05) 

- Approve Minutes of May 23, 2018 Meeting   

• Public Comment (6:05 – 6:10) 

• Client Advocate – Elisa Herzog (6:10 – 6:15) 

 

• Action Item: None   

 

 

Welcome New Committee Member – Ardena Bartlett  

 

Committee Follow-up – Future Training Topics   (6:15 – 6:30) 

+           Victor Guzman, Chairperson and Lucina Galarza, Associate Executive Director 

           - Review of Training Topics for 2018 as follows: 

• July 2018 – Would like to change training topics  

• August 2018 – let’s select a topic 

• September 2018 – let’s select a topic 

 
Respite Policy –  Has been Board approved, and was approved by DDS on May 29, 

2018.  We will be posting this new policy on our website soon.  
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Self Determination Advisory Committee Meetings & Updates 

SDP Waiver application was approved by CMS on June 6, 2018 .  We are awaiting 

implementation guidelines from DDS as to next steps. But we have three scheduled 

informational/pre-enrollment trainings, as follows:      

• English;  June 19, 2018; and July 19, 2018 – both at 10:00 am at SGPRC. 

June 27, 2018 at OPARC for individuals that we support . 

• The next Advisory meeting is scheduled for  July 10, 2018 at 6 pm. Future 

meetings will be held every second Tuesday of the month at 6 pm ( unless 

cancelled by Committee). Please visit SGPRC website.  

 

 

Fairview DC: We have made excellent progress and only have two individuals left to 

place.   

 

Person Centered Thinking –  We have completed six of six training sessions for 

SGPRC staff, and are close to getting six of our staff certified in PCT.  We are also 

making changes to forms and processes to align with Person Centered Thinking. We are 

also discussing changes to our IPP to make it more person- centered.    

  
 


